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STOXX Customer Support: Tel. + 41 43 430 72 72, E-Mail: customersupport@iss-stoxx.com 

Zug, November 26th, 2024 

Availability of eb.rexx Rebalancing Index Reports for the November 2024 
Review in the ICE File Delivery System  

Dear Customer, 

STOXX Ltd., the operator of ISS STOXX index business and the Index Administrator of eb.rexx index family, today 

announces the availability of the November 2024 Rebalancing Index Reports for eb.rexx Indices in the ICE File Delivery 

System. This notification follows the Client Information on October 18th, 2024 where we announced that eb.rexx 

Rebalancing Index Reports would be displayed on the ICE File Delivery System as of November 25th, 2024 and must be 

consumed by eb.rexx Indices Licensees to ensure a smooth index rebalancing effective December 2nd, 2024.  

The eb.rexx Rebalancing Data Index Reports will no longer be displayed on the STOXX File Delivery System. 

 

Please feel free to reach out to customersupport@iss-stoxx.com should you have any questions. 

For more information on the DAX indices, please visit STOXX.com 
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